IO DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary

14 August 1990

IRAQ/KUWAIT

The Prime Minister has seen Kuwait
telegram no. 371, reporting the slur carried
by the BBC World Service. She is incensed by
this and hopes that the Foreign Secretary of
Mr. Waldegrave will take it up at the highest
level with the BBC and insist upon a public

apology.

I am sending a copy of this letter to
Sir Robin Butler (Cabinet Office).

(C. D. POWELL)

The Honourable Dominic Asquith,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.
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